TOWN OF HARWINTON RECREATION COMMISSION MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2012

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Sabrina Janco, John Goodno, Bruce Wilcox, Darren Brown, Steve Graboski, Wayne Delmonte

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers.

Minutes of the October meeting were accepted on a motion by Bruce Wilcox, second by Darren Brown, so moved.

Director Report:

Suzanne Stich reported we are wrapping up a successful fall season.

The Bounce House was well received at the Town's 275th Anniversary Celebration.

Thank you to members for running the Basketball Turkey Shoot at Courtside on November 16.

Volunteers are needed to help on Saturday, December 1 with the Hometown Holiday Celebration. It was decided to use the opportunity to help get the word out about the Commission's Christmas House Decorating Contest. Judging of the contest is now scheduled for Friday, December 14 at 6 pm.

The complete winter program schedule will be emailed to members in a few weeks.

Chairman Report:

The request by Dave Tanner, Athletic Director at Lewis Mills H.S. to use the lacrosse field at the Sports Complex for the girls high school team was discussed. Motion by Bruce Wilcox, to not allow the high school lacrosse program to use the recreation fields as a practice facility. Second by Darren Brown. Approved unanimously. The commission might consider allowing weekday games.

HYSA Report: HYSA's field hockey program is set to hold winter clinics beginning in January at Courtside. The youth basketball programs will begin in December. HYSA will be selling food at the Hometown Holiday Celebration. The Trunk or Treat held at the Anniversary Celebration was a success.

Other Business: None.

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Sabrina Janco, second by Bruce Wilcox, so moved.

Respectfully submitted,



Suzanne R. Stich

NOV 3 0 2012

TOWN CLERK